EPEC

February 22, 2013 PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERING CONSULTANTS, PA,

Norman Utilities Authority
201-C West Gray

Norman, Oklahoma 73069
Re:  Bid No. B-1213-63

High Pressure Plane Waterline Improvements
PEC Project No. 434-07K03-002-5637

Dear Bid Committee:
Submitted for your information and review is the Bid Tabulation for the project referenced above.
There were a total of six (6) bidders, with bi&s ranging from $1,256,224.50 to $1,651,553.00.

Matthews Trenching Co. submitted the lowest bid, which is regular in every respect. Therefore, we find
1o reason not to recommend the award of High Pressure Plane Waterline Improvements to Matthews
Trenching Co. for $1,256,224.50.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at (918) 664-5400 should you have any questions.

Very truly yours,

PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERING CONSULTANTS, P.A.
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Ethan J.I.. Edwards, P.E.
Tulsa Division Manager /Project Manager
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